STATE OF TENNESSEE

Office of the Attorney General



ROBERT E. COOPER, JR. ATTORNEY GENERAL AND REPORTER

LUCY HONEY HAYNES CHIEF DEPUTY ATTORNEY GENERAL

LAWRENCE HARRINGTON CHIEF POLICY DEPUTY

CORDELL HULL AND JOHN SEVIER STATE OFFICE BUILDINGS

08-00202

MICHAEL E. MOORE

SOLICITOR GENERAL

TELEPHONE (615) 741-3491 FACSIMILE (615) 741-2009

MAILING ADDRESS P.O. BOX 20207 NASHVILLE, TN 37202

May 26, 2009

Mr. Carsie Mundy, Chief Consumer Services Division Tennessee Regulatory Authority 460 James Robertson Parkway Nashville, TN 37243-0505

RE: Proposed Method of Communication to Southridge Homeowners

Dear Mr. Mundy:

The method proposed by Mr. Pickney in his letter of May 19, 2009, to you of communicating with Southridge homeowners is fine with the Consumer Advocate. We would ask to be copied with or informed about any such communications.

In addition, we would ask to be similarly informed about the Highland Cover situation.

Please feel free to call if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

cc: Mr. Pickney